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Advocacy internship opportunity

Langue Undefined

The NCD Alliance (NCDA) and the Union for International Cancer Control (UICC) [1] are offering an internship
opportunity supporting the respective advocacy leads in our Geneva offices.

This is an exciting opportunity to work in a respected civil society alliance, engaging with multilateral institutions and
governments, on a priority global health and development issue.

The intern will support both the UICC and the NCDA Advocacy Managers in equal parts in their communications and
advocacy activities engaging with our global and regional network, UN Permanent Country Missions, the World Health
Organization and other relevant UN agencies in Geneva.

Interested applicants should submit a CV and motivational letter by email to amatzke@ncdalliance.org [2] marked
‘Advocacy Intern’ by 2 March. Shortlisted candidates will be contacted within one week of the closing date.

Read more [3]
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